
BUDGET SESSION, TOWN OF WELLSVILLE, September 5, 2018 
 

A Budget Session of the Town of Wellsville, County of Allegany and the State of New York was 
held at the Town Hall, 156 N Main Street on the 5th day of September 2018. 
 
PRESENT:  Shad Alsworth, Supervisor 
  Michael Miller, Council Member 
  William Fish, Council Member 
  Patricia Graves, Council Member 
  Darwin L Fanton, Council Member  
  Dean Arnold, Highway Superintendent 
  Will Shutt, Airport Manager  
 
Alsworth opened the meeting at 6:30pm with the pledge to the Flag. 
 
The Town Board discussed the employee health benefits and how much needs to be put into each 
Health Reimbursement Account and what the premiums would be for FY 2019.  Alsworth stated 
that a committee needs to be formed to check into health benefits for the employees and try to 
get the same plan at a lower premium if possible. 
 
Motion: 

Committee: 
Alsworth made a motion to appoint Darwin L Fanton, Mike Miller and Sylvia LaChance 
as committee members to check into health insurance options, seconded by 
Graves/carried. 
 

The board continued to discuss the Special District for the Town of Wellsville. 
 
Adjourn: A motion was made by Fanton to adjourn this budget session at 9:30pm, seconded by 

Fish/carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Sylvia LaChance  
Town Clerk  


